
Dear Friends,

We need your help to continue providing art and music programs in our schools. 
While the California school budget was not reduced this year, all our school 
districts are seeing drastic increases in costs to convert their curriculum to 
distance learning and in providing PPE to ensure the health and safety of their 
students and staff. Due to these additional expenses, we are very concerned 
that schools will eliminate art and music classes, although they are more

essential today than ever before, and are a required subject in all California public schools.

Please take a few minutes to write to your school and/or school district asking them to continue
providing the required art classes to our students. You can learn more about this effort at
arts4mc.org/arts-education, which includes a letter template and the addresses for all Monterey
County school districts.

We appreciate your support of the arts in Monterey County!

Warm regards,

Jacquie Atchison,
Executive Director 

August 7th, 2020

https://arts4mc.org/arts-education/


The Arts Council for Monterey County is a 501(c)(3) non-profit organization, taxpayer ID #94-2805076.

https://arts4mc.org/donate/


Art4Sale connects art patrons to exceptional local artwork through our e-commerce platform.
ArtWorks @Pacific Grove artists including Bryan Katz, Carol Marshall, Diane Grindol, Jennifer Colby,

Julang Kihm, Kenton Hoppas, Michelle Robertson, Nancy Donaldson. arts4mc.org/art4sale

If you are a local artist and would like to be considered to have your work represented, please
contact Klara Hickmanova at 831-622-9060 x103 or klara@arts4mc.org

https://arts4mc.org/artist-spotlight
https://arts4mc.org/art4sale/
https://arts4mc.org/art4sale/




https://arts4mc.org/grants/community-arts-grants


We understand this is a very challenging time for the creative sector with programs and events
canceled and museums, theaters, and galleries closed.

Thanks to the generosity of the David and Lucile Packard Foundation and William and Flora Hewlett
Foundation, we are pleased to offer $5,000 Economic Impact Grants to small arts organizations
with budgets of $250,000 or less. If you meet this eligibility and have not received an Economic
Impact grant since April 1st, please apply today.

If you have any questions about this opportunity, please contact Klara Hickmanova, Programs
Coordinator at 831-622-9060 x103 or klara@arts4mc.org.

https://arts4mc.org/economic-impact-grants-2020/


http://soltreasures.com/telethon/


https://www.sandcity.org/our-community/west-end-artist-community/call-for-artists


 

https://www.cciarts.org/grantsprogram.htm?fbclid=IwAR3YL23r4pW5wwNZOQhrdm-jy4eJNGNb1Z7ixdkutNBH0-LVuNqCqo3KXiw&blm_aid=0


 

If our work with the arts has touched and enhanced your life, we invite you to consider
an estate gift that will continue our mission of serving everyone in our region through

the arts for generations to come. Learn more here.

https://www.cciarts.org/California_Relief_Fund.html?blm_aid=0
https://arts4mc.org/planned-giving/
https://arts4mc.org/planned-giving/





